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Press release 

 

Horse After The Order (number 2) in Race 1 (The ‘We Love Mahebourg Volunteer Cup') has been 

withdrawn by the Stipendiary Stewards on Saturday 22 July 2023 at 9.10 a.m., after a sample 

taken from this horse is alleged to have disclosed an irregularity. 

 

All bets with fixed odds bookmakers on After The Order for Race Meeting 18, to be run at the 

Champ de Mars racecourse this Saturday, 22 July 2023, are cancelled and refunded, and bets 

are reopened for Race 1. Tickets for Race 1 must bear a Special mention. 

 

For the Tote, all bets on After The Order will be refunded after the Official Results for Race 1 on 

Saturday, 22 July 2023, except where they are replaced by the Tote Favourite. 

 

For People’s Tote, all bets on After The Order are refunded with immediate effect. 
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